
Peek of the Week 
The Orchard —11th February 2022 

Our Learning 

English 
We have had lots of fun continuing to 
explore the story ‘Where the Wild 
Things Are’. The children have been 
exploring colours associated with each 
character, and have been practising 
writing key vocabulary from the story 
too! Some children have also been   
trying to build sentences using their 
colour knowledge. 

Maths 
The children have been continuing to 
expand their number knowledge. Some 
children have been exploring the  
number ‘8’, whilst others have been 
cementing their understanding of 
numbers 1– 5. We have had lots of fun 
using hopscotch, big Numicon, and 
going on number hunts.  

Provision 
This week the children have been   
looking at the key objects that appear 
in the story. They have made 3D boats 
and beds taking inspiration from the 
colours and textures in ‘Where the 
Wild Things are’. They have also been 
exploring high and low pitch in music.  

Important Dates 

 C o f f e e  m o r n i n g        
Monday 14th February.  

 WB Monday 14th    
F e b r u a r y — L o c a l                    
Authority due  to        
update parents with 
children with an EHCP 
o n  s e c o n d a r y         
placements.  

 Half term Friday        
February 18th.  

 WB 28th February 
Book Fayre  

 World Book Day @   
Priory on Friday 4th 
March.  

Makaton sign: red and yellow 

Star of the week 

Pears:  Aroosh  Oranges: Inayah  Apples: Rayyan Plums: Ardsher   Cherries: Ethan  

Word of the week: wild/things 

Contact us: orchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

Try to practise these colours 

with your child. They have 

been learning these during 

their Makaton interventions. 


